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Miller & Miller

DRILLING CONTRACTORS
Box 725

Artesia, New Mexico

June 25, 1947

0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

With reference to the Eidal Manufacturing Company
Mitchell #1, Sectiom 33, Township 4N, Range 8E, we would
like to know if the final report on the plugging of the
well on Form C-103 has been approved and if it has what
paper is necessary to reliéve us from the drilling bond
obligation. This final report was submitted June 3.

Thank you very much.

Youss very truly,

MILLER & MILLER

By D. A. Miller
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